
Alan B. Shepard High School 
Class of 2020 Graduation 

 
We would like to invite each graduate and their family to participate in our  

Drive-Up Graduation event.  
 

The commencement ceremony for graduates will be held on  
Saturday, July 11, 2020. 

 
We ask that only one vehicle per graduate including family enter the graduation route at the 

North drive of the building. The graduate’s vehicle will proceed in route to Door #12. 
 

The graduate and up to 6 family members can enter the building at Door #12 where the 
graduate will be able to walk across the stage in their cap and gown to receive their diploma. 

We do ask that the driver remain in the vehicle at all times. 
 

Only 1 graduate and family will be in the stage area at a time. All family members should wear a 
face mask while cheering on the graduate crossing the stage.  

 
Lifetouch photography will take pictures of each graduate.  A complete video of all the 

graduates, including an address from the principal and a farewell address from classmates, will 
be available at a later date. Families can also view the graduation via facebook live. 

 
A vehicle placard will be mailed to you. Please place it on the dashboard of the vehicle prior to 

entering the lot. Please follow your graduation time slot to help maintain safety and traffic flow. 
 

Graduate Assigned Time 

Last Names Time Last Names Time 

A-B 9:00 M 1:00 

C-D 10:00 N-Q 2:00 

E-H 11:00 R-S 3:00 

I-L 12:00 T-Z 4:00 

 


